
Whole School   
Newsletter  

Friday 12th January 
2024 

 

 
 
 
 
• 22nd January—Y1-5 Homework 

sent out  
• 23rd January—Hodgkin Star 

gazing evening 
• 27th January—Hodgkin Moon 

landing day 
• 29th January – KS2 poetry week  
• 2nd February—Coffee Morning—

Supporting Behaviours 
• 5th February—Homework due in 
• 12th February—Parent Meetings 
• 19th Feb—Half Term  
 
 

 
 
 

 
• 28th February— Anning class 

SATS preparation Zoom 
• 15th March – Whole School Come 

and Learn – Reading Focus 
8.40am-9am  

• 28th March—Last day of Spring 
term 

• 16th April—Start of Summer 
term 

• w/c 29th April—Hodgkin class 
Bikeability Leve 1 and 2 

• Friday 17th May—Coffee Morn-
ing—Raising Confident Children 

 

Dates For Your Diary: 

Celebration Assembly — well done to these children 
who shared their fantastic work in Celebration Assembly 
this week.   
 
 
 
 
 

 

Twitter/ X 
Remember you can find us on X 
@JohnHellins. We love to see your tweets 
and any photos you share.  Following us on X is a 
great way of feeling involved with the school. 

Happy New Year 
We wish all of our families a very happy 
and healthy 2024. 

Ukelele 
Year 4 started their Ukelele lessons this week. 
They are very excited to be learning a new 
instrument. 
 

Learning 
Please note that all teachers planning 
and curriculum newsletters for this term 
are now available on the website in the 
class pages. 

Atomic Science 
We were delighted to welcome Atomic Tom      
into school this week to talk to Curie class 
all about Electricity.  
 
 

Blogs 
Don’t forget to check out your child’s class blog so 
you can see what they are learning 
about. Discussing learning at home helps children to 
embed their learning into their long term memory so 
please do help us when you can by chatting at 
home about the learning. 

Parent/ Teacher Meetings 
This term parents are able to book a short 
1:1 meeting with their child’s class teacher to 
discuss their child’s progress. As these ap-
pointments are short and focussed on pro-
gress if parents have other items to discuss 
we ask that you contact the school office to 
make a longer appointment in person or by 
telephone call at a different 
time. Appointments can be booked on the  
Parents Evening Booking System (linked in 
the Quick Links on our website). Bookings 
will open on Monday at 9am. 

Stargazing  
On Tuesday 23rd January at 5.00pm  
Hodgkin Class will be taking part in some 
star gazing. Please log on to ParentPay to 
make payment for the refreshments as soon 
as possible.  


